
State Senator Henry Stern 

5016 N. Parkway Calabasas, Suite 222 

Calabasas, CA 91302 

RE: Hosting a Civics Presentation at Woodland Hills School

Dear Senator Stern, 

On behalf of the Woodland Hills Neighborhood Council, we wish to invite you to lead a civic 

engagement presentation and interactive assembly at the Woodland Hills Community School 

during the fall 2022 semester. The purpose of the event is to encourage and enhance the 

school’s basic civics curriculum with a presentation and discussion on topics of interest to 

young students. 

We can discuss the details and logistics with your staff at their convenience. We have 

approached several Schools about this, and they are very excited about the possibility of hosting such an 
event. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Respectfully Yours, 

Woodland Hills Neighborhood  

Board President        Vice Chair - Education 

Woodland Hills NC  Woodland Hills NC    


